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As a resident of Tillamook, Oregon, I oppose HJR 201. A statewide property tax is a 

horrible plan that burdens the population, especially the rural population, who are on 

a fixed income. We pay high property taxes already and see the mismanagement of 

funds in our government already - especially the failed policies of Portland. We 

should not be penalized for such poor government in the larger cities. This would also 

appear to hurt local governments as they would no longer oversee these new taxes. 

Please do not move this bill forward. 


